
 

 

During November our theme will be Space.  We 

will be learning about Space, the moon, stars and 

planets. We will be encouraging the children to 

imagine they are an astronaut travelling to 

Space and describe what they will encounter. 

We will also be thinking about day and night. 

The children will be encouraged to realize that 

night follows day and day follows night in a  

cyclical manner. Please start to collect items 

such as empty boxes, milk cartons (washed out) 

and kitchen roll holders for junk art modelling. 
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The Big Bedtime Read 

Thank you to all 

parents who completed 

and returned the 

questionnaires. From 

Wednesday 7th 

November, our lending 

library will be open 

from 1:15-1:30pm. We 

warmly invite you to 

come and help your 

child choose a book 

that they would like to 

borrow.  

Help Us 

Reinforce our golden rules. 

Ensure your child has a coat with a hood every day 

Ensure your child has their name on all items of clothing 

Ensure they wear shoes with Velcro fixings. 

ABSENCE  

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SEND A NOTE OF  

EXPLANATION IF YOUR CHILD HAS BEEN  

ABSENT FROM SCHOOL. 

Nursery Fund      

Term 1— £30 

Sep—£8 

Oct—£8 

Nov—£8 

Dec—£6 

 

 

 

 

Waiting Class 

From 12 Nov children who 

have siblings in P1 –P3 and 

have returned a request slip 

will be able to wait in 

Nursery until 2.10 pm They 

should be collected from 

their own cloakroom so that 

notes and artwork can be 

taken home.  Thank you.  

Dates to Remember 

7 Nov         Big Bedtime Read 1:15pm 

12 Nov       Waiting Class starts  

12+13 Nov   Health Visitor in 

14 Nov        Big Bedtime Read 1:15pm 

15 Nov Science Starz Space 

                   Workshop 

22 Nov       Big Bedtime Read 1:15pm 

23 Nov    PTA Christmas Fair, 7-9pm 

 

14 Dec   Nursery Christmas Concert 

              9:15-10am 

Our visitor this month on 

Thursday 15th November 

is Science Starz. Children 

will have the opportunity 

to participate in an 

exciting workshop all 

about Space! 

 Health Visitor 

The Health Visitor will be 

in school on 12th and 13th 

November. Please sign up 

for a 10 minute 

appointment time with the 

Health Visitor. 

Appointment sign up sheets 

will be left in N1 and N2 

cloakroom areas from 6th 

November. 


